
12 October 2022 

Liz Livingstone 
CEO 
Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal NSW 
PO Box K35 
HAYMARKET NSW 1240 

Your ref. 20/167-1 

Dear Liz 

Thank you for your letter dated 26 September 2022, requesting an extension to IPART's 
Review of the Rail Access Undertaking. 

I agree to the extension request to 31 May 2023 for the delivery of the Final Report of 
IPART's Review of the NSW Rail Access Undertaking. 

If you have any further questions, Mr. Aaron Murray, Director Pricing, Customer Strategy 
& Technology, Transport for NSW, would be pleased to take your call on . I 
hope this has been of assistance. 

Yours sincerely 

Joost de Kock

Deputy Secretary 
Customer Strategy & Technology 
Transport for NSW 
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